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Masa's Grill 
 

Chef Luc Bissonnette & Host Jeff Hutchinson 
cordially invite you to attend Masa's Grill feature 

nights starting on April 1st!  
 

Friend on Facebook  

 

 

Golf Shop 

 

 

Open 1 hour prior 

to 

first tee time.   

 

 

April 4th - 10th 

 

6:30 am 

 

April 11th - 17th 

 



 
Click here to see Luc Bissonnette's new menu for Masa's 

Grill.  
  

 

  

6:30 am 

   

 

 

Practice Facility 

 

April 4th - 10th 

 

Monday 7:30 am - 

6 pm 

Tuesday  6:30 am 

- 6 pm 

Wednesday 6:30 

am - 5 pm 

Thursday 7:30 am 

- 6 pm 

Friday 6:30 am - 6 

pm 

Saturday 6:30 am 

- 6 pm 

Sunday 6:30 am - 

5 pm 

 

 

April 11th - 17th 

 

Monday 7:30 am - 

6:30 pm 

Tuesday  6:30 am 



Taylormade Fitting - 6:30 pm 

Wednesday 6:30 

am - 5:30 pm 

Thursday 7:30 am 

- 6:30 pm 

Friday 6:30 am - 

6:30 pm 

Saturday 6:30 am 

- 6:30 pm 

Sunday 6:30 am - 

5:30 pm  

   

 

 

Masa's Grill  

 

 

Open 1 hour prior 

to 

first tee time.   

 

April 4th - 10th 

 

6:30 am 

 

April 11th - 17th 

 

6:30 am 

   

 



  

2022 Masters 

Pool  

 

 

Don't forget to 

enter the 2022 

Masters Pool in 

the Golf Shop! 

 

The deadline to 

enter is  

April 6th! 

   

 

 

Please refer to your 

member booklet to 

familiarize yourself with 

the hours of operation. 

  

 

  





  
 

 
 
 

Maintenance Projects 
 

Bunkers  
The reintroduction of sand to the six bunkers on the 
course ( holes #1,2 & 16 ) was completed earlier this 

week. These bunkers are now filled with sand and are 
ready to be reintroduced into regular play. Thank you 

for your patience and understanding during this 
maintenance project. 

 
Sodding 

The recent flooding that has affected the lower 
mainland has destroyed the sod THGC had ordered to 
fill the sand patches scattered around the golf course. 
With this sod destroyed, it has delayed getting these 

areas covered. The Maintenance Team has been busy 
at work to try and locate a replacement source of sod 

to continue forward with this project.  
  

 

 

  

   

     

 

 

 

 


